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Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 3:05 PM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Pine Barrens Commission

Dear Julie, 
 
FYI 
 
John P. 
 

From: Barbara Weisz <bmdweisz@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 1:56 PM 
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us> 
Subject: Pine Barrens Commission 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

I am sending this email in support of this Discovery project. I have sent a letter of support earlier. I feel this 
project will benefit East Quogue and the surrounding communities. I live in Quiogue. The land has been zoned 
for development, and Discovery is committed to making this an outstanding development. Sincerely, Barbara 
Weisz 
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